
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Greetings for the Day ! 

 

In process to send daily report to MHA, we have been informed by Commerce Ministry to provide 
inputs pertaining to re-opening status of your manufacturing unit and difficulties being faced in re-
opening by Members. 

 

Kindly submit your response in the form below. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGYSxZJH4bIcw7xbDuftRi7-
WRFJ66HGzrE_NJ3DrvZU1Quw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1 

 

Regards, 

 

Team Plexconcil 
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